
Subject: Stop Animal Testing! 
Date: Saturday, May 26, 2007 1:36 AM 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madem,  
      This letter is to respectfully request you to please start protecting the animals...the 
Silent Suffering Majority!   Today there are numerous methods of testing and they do 
not involve torturing innocent animals.   
      PLEASE do the right and humane thing and protect the animals.  Stop the torture of 
animals, you will feel better about yourself, and so will others. 
      Thank you for your time. 
                                               Toni Procaccini 
      
 


